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Bargaining Update #7 
 

Bargaining Committee Proceeds With Caution 
 

 
After wasting two days of valuable bargaining time, 
the Employer requested that the parties reconvene at 
the bargaining table. Of course, your Union was 
ready to bargain two days previously had the 
employer not walked away from the table. 
 
It appears the employer now understands the 
efficiencies of applying our traditional bargaining 
process. Your Union views this development as 
optimistic; however, your Union will proceed with 
caution. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


